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Available free to all homes in Huby 

Parish Council News 

Please check the Parish Council website at www.hubyparishcouncil.uk for a copy of all the 
agendas and minutes and also www.hubyvillage.uk to access the Huby Voice online. Select the 
Huby Voice  tab on the left of the top line menu. 

The Council has met twice since the last Huby Voice, on 12 March and 14 May 2025. 

Fourteen planning applications have been considered. 

A larger dog waste bin has been installed at Tally Hill and additional signage ordered to be put 
on the streetlights. 

Signage highlighting the dangers of dog fouling on Tally Hill would hopefully be produced in 
conjunction with the children at the Primary School. It was decided that at the moment the 
need to enact a dogs on lead byelaw was not necessary but could be considered again if the 
problem persists. 

North Yorkshire Councillor Malcolm Taylor reported on his grants to Huby Corinthians and the 
PTA as well as the Local Government Boundary Review which could move Huby into the 
Easingwold Division for the 2027 elections and also the possible Local Government settlement 
from Central Government. 

Having received and considered photographic evidence received from residents it was agreed 
that the Parish Council should request that North Yorkshire Council introduce yellow lining at 
the junction of Robin Lane and Main Street due to dangerous parking making children and 
others vulnerable. 

A new volunteer editor was still sought for the Huby Voice. If no one comes forward to take 
over this very important role to the village then the newsletter will have to cease. Please would 
anyone interested contact the Clerk. 

The next meeting is scheduled to be held on Wednesday 9 July 2025 at 7pm. Please check the 
website for the agenda in July.  Nigel Knapton 

Clerk to the Parish Council clerk@hubyparishcouncil.uk 



 

 

 

 

Forest of Galtres Camera Club 

 

Our club is now on its summer break; however, days out have been arranged for members 
over the summer months and will form part of our new season programme.  

Our new season weekly meetings at the Galtres centre resume Monday 6th October. Selwyn 
Roberts, a Huby member, has been elected President and other Huby members were re-
elected as club officials. Our opening evening is to welcome new members and review the 
images from our summer activities. 

This will be the club’s 60th Anniversary season and will include an AV presentation from 
our founder member Allan Green. Our full programme will welcome new speakers both live 
and via Zoom, with member presentation evenings where we can see the interests and 
activities of our fellow members. Our full programme will be available on our web pages 
along with our club competition images.   

The club meet during the winter months at 7.30 pm on Monday evenings at The Galtres 
Centre, Easingwold where we have all the facilities to view our images as well as wi-fi 
which enables us to welcome guest speakers and view images via Zoom.  

If you are interested in joining us please do make contact. You do not need an expensive 
camera, many successful images are now being taken on members mobile phones which can 
produce some high quality images. We do have dedicated evenings related to our mobile 
phone photography. 

David Higgins - Secretary email: fogcc2022@btinternet.com        

web: www.easingwoldcameraclub.org 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

       

      
Harvest Mouse - Pam Pope St. Marys Lighthouse - David Higgins 



 

 

 

HUBY PLAYING FIELDS ASSOCIATION PAVILION PROJECT UPDATE – MAY 2025 

 

                

Progress has been very encouraging since January and the remaining works of cladding the exterior and 
building a porch outside the main entrance will be done and Phase 1 – a secure, watertight building – 
will be completed by the end of May.  

Nik and Josh Sadler of Sadler and Rose Builders have done a remarkable job and there has been much 
positive feedback of how the pavilion looks. As a group we’re delighted and look forward to the start of 
Phase 2. 

Work has already started to source materials and engage with trades to get the electrics, plumbing and 
sewage dealt with as soon as funding allows. As ever this final part remains the most challenging, as 
over the last few years the availability of grants for projects like ours have become very scarce, so we 
are leaving no stone unturned in our search for the required funds to get the project finished and allow 
usage of the pavilion to start as soon as possible. 

On that basis if you know anyone with contacts in the supply chain who may be in a position to help us 
out, please feel free to contact anyone on the Playing Fields Committee to enable us to pursue it. 

Similarly, if you are happy to support the project through a donation then we have a range of options 
available, with GoFundMe and Just Giving sites already set up, and Easy Fundraising activated as well. 
Full details of links to make a donation to any of these is available on our Facebook page 
www.facebook.com/hubypavilion. Alternatively, a deposit directly into our account can also be done if 
you prefer – as some members of the village have already done, thank you - so please contact us via 
email and we can share our account details with you.  

We are in the process of devising ways of recognising donators – either individual or corporate – so 
watch this space for further news in the next edition.  

If you are in a position to offer help with the project in anyway, please feel free to contact us: 
hubyplayingfields_northyorks@yahoo.com 

Thank you, from the Huby Playing Fields Committee 

 

 

 

         

  
 

 



 

 

 

Huby and Sutton-on-the-Forest 

Neighbourhood Watch 

 
Following the closure of the area Neighbourhood Watch scheme in Easingwold, and also 
the sad passing of our Treasurer Roger Kraemer, we have taken the decision to close the 
Neighbourhood Watch in Huby and Sutton-on-the-Forest, with immediate effect. 

Thankfully we live in a relatively low crime area, and the lack of activity in recent years has 
effectively made our scheme redundant anyway, but it was felt that alternative media, 
particularly Facebook, was a more efficient way of alerting the community of any activity 
deemed serious enough to share, and it didn’t need a designated body to circulate that 
information other than the administrators of the village Facebook pages.   

Equally, the Facebook page has more followers than we had email addresses, so it seemed 
a logical evolutionary step to make. 

So, thank you to all those volunteers from down the years who have contributed in some 
way. All funds that had been accumulated in recent years have also been distributed 
locally to the Huby Village Hall and the Huby Sports Pavilion project, and a final run of 
wheelie-bin stickers have been printed – available free of charge in the Village Shop for 
anyone who wants or needs them. 

Don’t forget you can still contact North Yorkshire Police for any serious issues by dialling 
101 and reporting it directly. As previously mentioned, the HUBY NORTH YORKSHIRE 
FACEBOOK page will keep you up to date with events, recommendations and news – as 
well as incidents to be aware of locally - so give it a follow. 

Many thanks.  Simon and Jackie Bullough  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Counter Intelligence 

The latest news from Huby & Sutton Community Shop & Post Office 
 

Help with living costs 

All Hallows Church and Easingwold and Villages’ Foodbank have a fund to 
help residents in Sutton and Huby struggling with the cost of heating.   

This could be a one off need – perhaps you’ve had an unexpected repair to 
your house or car which has left you short of cash this month, or it could be 
an on going issue.   

We can help with the cost of oil, lpg or electric.  We can provide electric 
heaters or electric snuggle blankets so you and one room can be kept warm 
more economically.   

If you know anyone who this could help please encourage them to 
ring 07724 444 750  

in complete confidence – just leave a message 



 

 

 

 

Be part of something amazing and volunteer at your local community shop. 

You can do as many or as few hours as you want to. You can do a regular time and 
day or as and when you can make it. There is no long-term commitment but once 
you join you become part of a warm and friendly community of people from Huby 
& Sutton. 

To find out more, call into the shop, collect an information pack or get one from 
the website (https://hubyandsuttoncommunityshop.co.uk/volunteering/) or email 
Marina our volunteer coordinator via hubysuttonvolunteers@outlook.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PARKING ON PAVEMENTS 

Vehicles are being parked on the footpaths around the 
village 

It is inconsiderate and can potentially cause problems for 
parents with pushchairs and wheelchair users 

PLEASE park with more thought! 



 

 

 

 
Huby WI  
 
Huby Women’s Institute is a group of 30 friendly women who 
meet together every month to learn something new and meet 
friends old and new.  

We have speakers on various topics - coming up we will be hearing about 
hearing dogs for deaf people, and finding out about the work of a textile 
artist. We try crafts and have trips and meals out. Some of us are going to a 
1920’s Jazz afternoon tea in June and we will be having other trips and meals 
out. We love to welcome new members so do come along and give us a try. It 
is a lovely way to make new friends 
 
We meet in Huby Methodist church on the third Wednesday of every month at 
7.15pm. You will all be very welcome. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Huby & Sutton Show 2026 

 

 

Calling all supporters of Huby & Sutton Show 

Could YOU help us put on a superb show in 2026 and in years to come! 

We have a number of roles on the committee that require enthusiastic and 
passionate show supporters that we want to continue, but help is needed to do 
this 

List of roles: 

 Livestock entries secretary 
 Carparking 
 Gates 
 Raffle 
 Support needed before and on the day 

 
We are a small hardworking committee that now needs new members to 
ensure we can continue to put the show on 

Huby & Sutton Show has a great reputation, but help is needed to continue this 
local tradition. 

Please contact : secretary@hubyandsuttonshow.org.uk for more information or 
via messenger 

 



 

 

 

       

 

 

 

Sutton and Huby Gardening Club, June 2025  

Winding down the Club’s year, we have the last outing, ta day out in the RHS garden at 
Harlow Carr for which we’ve organised a bus and a guided tour .It’s on Saturday, 28 June 
and there are a few places left on the bus. The bus is free to members, but the tour is £4. 
Non members will be asked for a donation towards the cost of the coach. More info, 
including pick-up times from Hilary on 01347810206 or, better e-mail her 
on hilarykilner@hotmail.co.uk  
You can keep abreast of all the events by being added to the e-mail circular we produce by 
e-mailing me at djj3@btinternet.com 
We start our talks season again at Huby Memorial Hall at 7.45,Wednesday 24 September 
with a talk on “Garden Disasters”. We’ve all had those! 
  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Galtres (Huby) Rainbows                                           

The girls are currently enjoying their “Have Adventures” theme award 

We have been bug hunting, following trails set by our Young helpers, building dens and 
learning about the universe. 

Several of the girls have completed all their challenges and have been awarded their 
GOLD award 

We would love to hear from anyone who would be interested in helping at the unit 
and possibly training as a leader, please email as below for more information 

The village Rainbow unit in Huby meets on Wednesday evenings from 5-6pm, for girls 
aged 5-7 years. 

Our waiting list is getting quite LONG! to put your daughter’s name down on the 
waiting list, please visit: www.girlguiding.org.uk    

For more information please email: firstgaltresrainbows@gmail.com 

Stillington Surgery Patient Participation Group (PPG) 

                                       Annual General Meeting    

Thursday 31 st July at 6pm in Stillington Village Hall 

All Stillington Surgery registered patients are invited to attend 

                                      

“Stillington Surgery guideline for prescription orders is to request repeat prescriptions 5 

working days in advance of when they are needed. 

Recently, prescription medicines have often been available in advance of the guideline. 

However, due to a combination of long term illness, holidays and difficulty obtaining 

trained temporary staff to cover, for the next few months, it is likely that dispensing some 

prescriptions will take the full 5 working days. 

Please support our Surgery staff and avoid your own inconvenience by getting your 

prescription requests in well in advance.” 



 

 

 

 

 Huby Memorial Village Hall 
 
                   The Village hall is available to book for just £14 per hour. 
                        Please email:  hubymemorialvillagehall@outlook.com       

   for all enquiries. 
 
                     At present we have regular weekly classes which include: 
  
                                       Zita Yoga - Monday and Wednesday 
                                    Torashin Karate Club - Tuesday and Thursday 
                            Rainbows - Wednesday Evening 
                                          Gardening Club - 4th Wednesday  
                                       Parish council  -2nd  Wednesday bi-monthly 
                                       Move it or lose it with Karen Hill - Thursday 
                                        Cultured Canine Dog Training - Friday 
                                       
  The hall can be booked for presentations, Wedding receptions,  Children’s parties ( 
bouncy castles fit into the hall really well ), craft fairs and lots of other get togethers, 
including fund raising evenings. The list of possible uses is long, this list also includes 
the hall being used by one family as their Christmas Lunch venue every year.   
 
 Maintenance, bookings and all other necessary admin is looked after by a very small 
group of volunteer committee members.  
More volunteer members would be very welcome on the committee to help share the 
load and, in time, to take over so that the hall will continue to be for many more years to 
come. 
                              Please contact if you would like to join us. 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

What a brilliant season we have had at Huby Corinthians.  The club is 
going from strength to strength with more members coming along 
every week.  I am sure many people in the community are now aware 
of the club training on a Friday afternoon/evening down at the 
Playing Fields.  The girls kick off training at 4pm and there is such an 

amazing atmosphere down at the field, with the girls and Mini Corinthians training, the 
lads (and some keen parents) from the village having a friendly kick about and many 
families in the park as well.  Following this, the boys then train at 5pm.  The community 
that the club is creating is one we are very proud of, with members joining from around 
the whole of York.  

This season our Boys U9 team have been playing in the league and have progressed so 
much.  They have taken on all the skills taught in training and put them together on the 
pitch, really coming together as a team.  I know the supporters have loved watching their 
achievements throughout the season.  Their hard work paid off when they got to the 
League Trophy Final Day at Poppleton.  They played a truly gripping game of football 
against Fulford, they did not quite get the trophy but they walked off the pitch after 
shaking hands with the opposition, with their arms around one another and laughing 
with their teammates.  Watching the team receive their medals and have a final team 
huddle for the season was the highlight for many supporters there.   

As our training season is coming to a close in the next month, our Club will be hosting 
the annual presentation evening in the village hall.  This evening is a fun-packed night 
and the members are all celebrated for their achievements throughout the year followed 
by some dancing – not sure the kids keep up with the parents at that point!  

Looking further ahead, Huby Corinthians is keen to keep growing, with the club 
expecting to field additional teams in the City of York league next season.  This is a 
massive step for the club and one we are incredibly proud of the growth in such a short 
space of time.   

This club is run by volunteers and we are very grateful to them for their time and effort, 
from tirelessly keeping on top of the field, line painting and revamping the ‘club house’, 
to coaching, sending emails and ferrying children to training and games – thank you to 
all our volunteers, parents and members. 

 

Get in touch with us at hubycorinthians@gmail.com 
visit our website:  www.hubycorinthians.comOr find us on 
Facebook:   https://www.facebook.com/hubycorinthians 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PICK UP AFTER YOUR DOG! 
THIS INCLUDES THE EDGE OF THE FIELDS 

THE INSTANCES OF DOG FOULING IN THE VILLAGE, ON THE 
SPORTS FIELD AND ON TALLY HILL ARE INCREASING. 

DOG WASTE CAN CARRY DISEASES WHICH MAY CAUSE 
BLINDNESS. 

It is an offence under the Dogs (Fouling of Land) act 1996 not 
to clear up after your dog.  The act states that being unaware 

or not having a bag are not excuses to not pick up. 

Being found guilty of dog fouling may result in a fine of up to 
£1000. 

There are plenty of dog waste bins in the Village. You can put 
securely bagged dog waste in your normal black bin, but not 

the recycling or garden waste bin. 

 

Please do not allow your pet to foul on agricultural 
land, this will potentially end up in the food chain 

then YOU may eat it! 

New Residents Welcome Pack 

 

If you have recently moved into the village and not received your Welcome 
Pack, please email: hubyvoice@gmail.com and we will arrange a delivery of 

the information. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Villages Together Methodist Church 
 
We have enjoyed a busy time in the last three months  with all our friends 
in the villages  group and met with other churches in the area.  
We hosted a joint service in April with 3 other churches and Revd. Andrew 
Foster led a very moving service. This led onto our Easter Celebrations. 
Our Walk of Witness carrying the cross was very well attended this year. 
We held our second Easter Monday Cream teas event and all the tables 
were quickly filled up. We intend to  hold another one on the May bank 
holiday Monday and the August Bank holiday Monday 2-4pm.All are very 
welcome. 
 
We were very fortunate in receiving funding for Solar panels and they 
have been swiftly installed. 
 
We will be sad to say goodbye to our minister Revd. David Bidnell who is 
moving up to Scotland . We have a new Minister Revd. Alexandra 
Middleton - Laing joining us in September. 
 
David will be with us until the end of July and can be contacted on 
019044345429 or davidbidnell@gmail .com 
 
 

Huby Monday Club was established 30 + years ago and still meets 
every 2nd Monday in the month, in the Methodist Church. 
We are a very  friendly group. We have good speakers and meals out 
together and social occasions. 
New Members are always welcome. We meet at 2pm in the winter months 
and 7pm in the summer months. 
 
For more information please phone Carole Smith on 810057 or 
email carolesmithuk@yahoo.co.uk 
 

 

Heating Oil Syndicate 

To buy your heating oil at a competitive price, join the Sutton & Huby 
Syndicate 

Email: suttonhubyoil@aol.co.uk  for more information 



 

 

 

SUTTON ON THE FOREST FILM CLUB  SPRING PROGRAMME 

at The Grey Village Hall. 7.30PM drinks  8PM performance starts 

Entrance by donation on the door.   comfort.jeremy@gmail.com  01347 810252 

Tuesday 25 June: A Complete Unknown 
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       Tuesday 22 July:  A Real Pain 

A Real Pain is a 2024 comedy-drama film written 
and directed by Jesse Eisenberg. A 
coproduction between Poland and the United 
States, the film stars Eisenberg and Kieran 
Culkin as mismatched cousins who reunite for 
a Jewish heritage tour through Poland in honour of 
their late grandmother, but their old tensions 
resurface against the backdrop of their family 
history.  
A whip-sharp comedy driven by the rattling verbal 
sparring between uptight, neurotic David and his 
outgoing, unpredictable cousin Benji. Guardian 
Culkin won an Oscar for his performance but so 
could Eisenburg for writing, directing and acting. 

In the early 1960s, 19-year-old Bob Dylan 
arrives in New York with his guitar and 
revolutionary talent, destined to change the 
course of American music. Forming his most 
intimate relationships during his rise to fame, 
he grows restless with the folk movement, 
making a controversial choice that reverberates 
worldwide. 
It’s a remarkable performance. Star of the 
moment Timothée Chalamet inhabits the loose- 
limbed, live-wire physicality of the young Bob 
Dylan and makes an impressively good fist of 
capturing the frayed hessian of his distinctive 
voice. 
Hit after hummable hit, the soundtrack is a 
tribute to Dylan’s incredible creativity during 
this period of his career, and the impact the songs 
had on his audiences. Guardian 



 

 

 

 

 

Huby C of E Primary School 

What have we been up to?  

 

Last term was jammed packed for students, staff and volunteers at Huby Primary 
School.  

Our nursery and reception children welcomed chicks to their class this term. The 
eggs were put in a special incubator, where the children were able to study and 
monitor the progress the eggs made. After hatching, the chicks stayed in the 
classroom for about a week, where they enjoyed lots of cuddles with children 
from all classes (and some parents too!) before heading back to the farm the eggs 
came from to enjoy their life there.  

We were very proud to see our year 5 and 6 children have success with tag rugby. 
The first tournament was held here at Huby against our local cluster of schools, 
and we won! The very next day the team headed to Thirsk for the next stage, which 
they went on to win too. The next stage is in Scarborough, and we can’t wait for the 
students to represent us there.  

We also had fantastic representation at cross country competitions across the 
region, with 8 students qualifying at the Askham Bryan cross country competition 
and therefore heading to the county cross country championship at Giggleswick 
school. 

Phenomenal sporting achievements across the board and we couldn’t be 
prouder! 

In March we celebrated our brand-new Garden Room when it was officially 
opened by Reverand Steve of Huby and Sutton Church. Thanks to a very generous 
donation from Huby and Sutton PCC, we now have this fantastic breakout space 
for our students to enjoy, whether it be music lessons, extra-curricular activities, 
or for some quiet reflection time. 

Huby Herons, our before and after school wrap around club has been a hive of 
activity as ever, with lots of crafts, activities and yummy snacks to be had. As a  

 

 



 

 

 

small school, all of our children are close, and so Huby Herons is a great 
opportunity for them to catch up with their friends of different ages from different 
classes.  

We also welcomed this terms cohort of nursery children in January, and they have 
all settled in well. Our nursery is open to all those aged 3 and over, and is a 
wonderful way for them to learn new skills and make new friends. For more 
information, please contact our office on 01347 665100. 

Parent Teacher Association (PTA)As a school, we could not be more lucky or proud 
to have the wonderful support of our PTA. They work tirelessly throughout the 
year, not only to raise vital funds for us to continue to enhance the experience of 
each and every one of our students, but also offer a wide variety of extracurricular 
activities for our students, their families, and the local community to take part in 
and enjoy, which last term included easter egg hunts, easter bonnet 
competitions, and an adults quiz night, as well as funding transport for our school 
trips.  

You may remember our fantastic school carnival and parade last summer, 
organised by the PTA, which many of you came along to and enjoyed. Thanks to 
not only this event, but also a hugely generous donation to the PTA from Huby WI, 
the PTA have been able to donate the money to pay for much needed new, safe 
and clean changing facilities for our children when using the swimming pool. Not 
only this, but thanks to a voluntary team of highly skilled and generous parents, 
and the support of British Gypsum and GH Brooks, the PTA have also been able to 
facilitate the build of these changing rooms too, saving a huge amount of money 
and time, and allowing our children to make the most of the new changing 
facilities this year.  

Things coming up : The PTA are hard at work organising the school’s first Colour 
Run, as well as bringing back their now famous Ice Lolly Fridays for children and 
their families to enjoy a cold treat at Friday pick up. 

Each year, every class gets the opportunity to enjoy weekly Forest Quest sessions 
over a half term. This half term, our reception and year 5 and 6 classes will be 
going every Friday, where they will learn key skills and enjoy spending time with 
their friends in nature.  

Our swimming pool will be opening, and every class will have 3 sessions each 
week in the pool, learning how to enjoy water safely as well as lifesaving skills. On 
Monday 23rd June, we will also be offering some ‘come and try’ swim sessions for 



 

 

 

parents with nursery aged children (open to all, not just our own students). For 
more information, please contact our school office on 01347 665100 

Our wonderful year 6 students will be leaving us this term, and although we will be 
very said to see them go, we couldn’t be more proud of each and every one of 
them, and are very lucky to have them representing Huby School in their next big 
step to secondary school. We can’t wait to celebrate you all over coming weeks!  

We have a caretaking vacancy for 2.5 hours per week,  

and we’d love to hear from anyone who think it might be for them. 

 . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARK SOWERBY 

FENCING 

Quality Fencing and Gates 

01347 811031 

info@marksowerbyfencing.co.uk 

www.marksowerbyfencing.co.ukk 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prescription Collection Service 

We are still collecting prescriptions for 
any resident in Huby or Sutton (free of 
charge) 
We have a network of volunteers happy 
to help. 
Currently we have collectively collected 
over 100 !! 
Please contact Jackie and Simon 
Bullough  01347 810873 
 

           Used Postage Stamps                                                                                          

 

A local resident is collecting used 
postage stamps to raise money 

for the Bone Cancer Trust 

Any stamps can be left at the Post 
Office in the village shop. Jack will 

pass on your donations. 

 

NORTHERN HEAVY HORSE SOCIETY SUMMER SHOW 

 Sunday 20th July                                                                                     

 Sutton on the Forest, York.     

1. Open to all Heavy breeds: Shire, Clydesdale, Suffolk, Percheron etc and Part-bred. 

2. Classes include:  

1. In-Hand Heavy, Heavy Ridden, Part-bred Ridden and Part-bred In Hand.  

2. Equifest qualifier classes, Young Handler qualifiers, Silver Spoon,  

3. Double points towards the NHHS foal/mare/gelding accumulator. 

3. Schedules will be available shortly. 

4. If you would like to sponsor a class, please get in touch. 

5. Email nhhs@myyahoo.com or see Northern Heavy Horse Society Facebook page for 
more details. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                      

                                                                                         

 

The Huby Voice is available quarterly to 
residents of Huby, if you would like an 
article or an advert in the next edition, 
please email: hubyvoice@gmail.com by 
15 August 

If there is anyone interested in 
producing the newsletter, please 
contact via the above address. 

A reminder that we have two village 
Facebook pages and a website, look out 
for up-to-date news on these pages:        

       Huby Buy Swap Sell or 
Hubynorthyorkshire   
 www.hubyvillage.org  

 

 

Litter 

 We take a pride in our village and the surrounding area                  

 

Please use litter bins that our placed around our village or take 
your rubbish home 

If you are going for a walk, why not take a bag with you to pick up 
any rubbish you see and help to make the village a pleasant place 
to live 

 



 

 

 

                     Parish Information 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

Parish Clerk 
clerk@hubyparishcouncil.uk 

Councillors 

Chairman 

Cllr John Corden 
 

Vice-Chair 

Cllr Christine Cookman 

 
Cllr Jemma Dale 

 
Cllr Tracy Outram 

 
Cllr James Wright 

 
North Yorkshire County Councillor 

Malcom Taylor 
     Cllr.Malcolm.Taylor@northyorks.gov.uk 
 

 
 

NYCC County Hall Northallerton 
 DL7 8AD 

www.northyorks.gov.uk 01609 780780 
 

Dog Warden 01609 767104 
 

North Yorkshire Police 
General contact: 101 

Crimestoppers: 0800 555 111 
Drugs helpline: 0800 776 600 

Victim Support: 01904 636905 
 

USEFUL NUMBERS     
Village shop/Post office   811451/811731 

 
Reliance buses                 
   

01904 768262 

York Pullman  
 

01904 622992 

Huby School                       01347  665100. 
 

Sutton School                    01347 810230 
 

Easingwold School            01347 821451 
 

York District Hospital       
 

01904 631313 

NHS Out of Hours                      111 
Millfield Surgery                01347 821557 

 
Stillington Surgery             01347 810332 

 
Tollerton Surgery               01347 838231 

Prescription service           01347 810873 

Coronavirus helpline 119 
 

 


